
 

#TogetherStronger 
Each week we want to celebrate some of the people who are making Five 

Acre Wood such a special community. Thank you to everyone who is 

making sure that we are all keeping safe, healthy, busy and connected. 

Newsletter Number 10 (10/07/20)                                       The Senior Leadership Team 😊  

This week in 
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104 
 

104 EHCP reviews have been 

carried out by the Loose Pupil 

Admin Team since June! 

 

3 
These EHCP review meetings 

were organised by 3 people! 

390 
 

£390 was won in total across our 

staff and FAW club fundraiser 

draws! 

 

 

 51 
We will have 51 new class groups 

in September! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAMILIES: Please remember to 

keep in touch with your class 

team. Talk to them about any 

challenges you’re having in any of 

our four important areas 

 
 

     

Thank you to the Grow 19 Team - 

Dave Clay and Angie Miles, for all 

their commitment and hard work in 

our inaugural year.  

 
 

  

Massive thanks to… 

 

SPOTLIGHT  

 

Keeping       

safe 

 

Keeping 

healthy 

 

Keeping     

busy 

 

Keeping 

connected 

 

Thank you to Eden Hammond for 

giving constant support to families 

through resources, advice, keeping 

in touch and understanding. 

Do you want to thank someone who has given the ‘extra acre’?!  

  Let us know… email mmclaughlin@five-acre.kent.sch.uk 

 

This week the spotlight shines on Pupils in Whale Class!  
 
Jake  

What are your new challenges? Not seeing others. 

How are you addressing these challenges? Being in school, using Microsoft Teams with 

friends and using video calls with family at home. 

Do you have a lockdown top tip? Trying to get outside if you can. 

Jacob 

What are your new challenges? Coming back to school as it is different. 

How are you addressing these challenges? Home learning, transition photos of how 

school was, timetable for the days you’re in.  

Do you have a lockdown top tip? Sports within the household and gardening activities. 

Jason  

What are your new challenges? Seeing other people. 

How are you addressing these challenges? Get dad to help you speak to those you can’t 

see. 

Do you have a lockdown top tip? Have lots of activities and crafts in the house. 

 

 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

We are awaiting 

government guidance 

regarding whether after 

school clubs can 

recommence in September. 

Pupil safety is our main 

concern and we will let you 

know when we have more 

information on this. 

Each week we find out how members of our Five Acre Wood Community are getting on.  
 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.linkedin.com/company/five-acre-wood-school&psig=AOvVaw0SCZvIeveSjJAs4QVx5U_d&ust=1587724467578000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLiDgvCj_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://thenounproject.com/term/thumbs-up/1351290
https://thenounproject.com/term/heart/1212629
https://thenounproject.com/term/talk/2248847
https://thenounproject.com/term/hand-star/542610

